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Thank you for your letter dated 20 March 2018 and for the opportunity to highlight any 

concerns the Squadron has with the proposed amendments to the Armed Forces 

Regulations. I am content that the Squadron has been regularly consulted. My Military 

Transport (MT) Staff Sergeant, SSgt Holliday has been involved with the Department for 

Infrastructure’s Senior Traffic Officer and the Law Draftsman’s office from an early stage. 

As a result of this close consultation, the Squadron currently have no concerns with the 

proposed amendments. 

  


